
 

 

           June 6th 2025 
 
 
Dr. Krupa, 

I just wanted to take a moment to sincerely thank you for the care and 
support you’ve provided since my car accident. 

Being in a car accident for the first time since moving to the U.S. was 
overwhelming, but your willingness to fit me into your schedule the same 
day made all the difference. From that first visit, you were clear, 
compassionate, and incredibly knowledgeable—offering immediate 
recommendations to help me start recovering both physically and mentally. 

Since then, I’ve truly appreciated how intentional you’ve been with my care 
plan. Your regular check-ins and attention to detail haven’t gone unnoticed, 
and they’ve given me peace of mind through a process that could have felt 
very uncertain. 

Thank you again for going above and beyond. I’m so grateful to be in your 
care. 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Michelle Hibbert 


